
BRANSTON PRE-SCOOL CENTRE 

 

NO SMOKING POLICY 

 

In order to safeguard the health of children and adults whilst on the premises, and to 
comply with the law: 

It is an offence to smoke in the Pre-School building at any time and will not be 
permitted.  
 
Smoking will not be permitted outside on Pre-School grounds.  
 
Staff are expected not to smoke whilst wearing their Pre-School uniform 
 
Parents and Staff are respectfully requested to keep Preschool entrances and exits 
smoke free zones. 

 


